
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
The bargaining committee and the company representatives met on January 16 and 
17, 2018.   
 
Your bargaining committee works very hard and in a professional manner in order to 
secure a fair and equitable employment contract that reflects the trends of the 
aerospace industry sector. 
 
There were no discussions yet on monetary clauses. 
 
We will be meeting again on January 23rd and 24th and those meetings could be crucial 
for steps to come.  
 
You will be kept informed of all developments after our next meetings. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, 
Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane Baril and John Toto. 
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